
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Thornbury            Term: Term 1       2024-2025              Topic: Peace and Conflict  

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

Thornbury have had an amazing 

first half term of the academic year! 

In English, they have explored the 

novel Private Peaceful and the 

characters and themes within. 

In Maths, we have completed our 

unit about fractions and using the 

four operations with fractions. 

We have really enjoyed cooking 

this term, including muffins, 

vegetable soup & stir fry. In 

Science, we have been looking at 

different cell types and chemical 

equations.  

 

We have been very fortunate to 

have had such amazing 

opportunities offsite. These include 

visiting a care farm, doing 

parkour/gymnastics & sailing. 

 

Our Favourite Moments of The Term: 

 

Bly: making vegetable soup in 

Cooking and Friday’s German 

lessons. 

Jack: having a chicken on my 

shoulder at Smelly Wellies and 

learning to capsize at Sailing. 

Hugo: visiting Smelly Wellies and DT. 

Sawyer: going to Parkour. 

Fergus: baking muffins in Cooking. 

Tia: learning about the Civil War in 

History and making the key fobs in 

DT. 

 

Have a Lovely Half Term!  

The Thornbury Team         

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  25th October 24 

First day back: Monday 4th November  
 


